
 

 

 

 

 

 

Town Council of East Greenwich 

Town Hall  

125 Main Street 

PO Box 111 

East Greenwich, RI 02818 

 

 RE:  EG Fun Run 

 

Dear Town Councilman of East Greenwich,  

 

On behalf of the Eldredge and Frenchtown PTGs, I am writing to ask for your support of the 

Eldredge/Frenchtown Fun Run which is being hosted on May 11, 2018.  This new event is an opportunity 

for our Eldredge and Frenchtown communities to unite at a fundraising event designed for families to do 

together, raising money for the PTGs while having fun!  

 

We have raised $5,000 in sponsorship from local businesses who support our event, and have 200 

students and parents registered to run. We have worked intimately with the EGPD to ensure the race 

course is safe and meets their requirements, and have filed all the necessary permit applications and 

insurance paperwork to ensure compliance with all Town regulations.   

 

The Fun Run will begin and end at Eldredge School, where students and families can celebrate their 

success with music, face painting, photo opportunities with our school mascots, and dinner/snacks from 

5 available food trucks. We feel that it will be more than a fundraiser, it will be a wonderful event that 

brings the community together. 

 

If you would like me to attend a council meeting to discuss this item, I will make myself available.  

Thank you so much for your time and service. 

 

Regards,  

 

 

Jennifer Carney 

Chairperson, EG Fun Run 

carneyjk@gmail.com 

935-2255 


